From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 12:24 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morita, Julie
Subject: Commissioner Morita, RE: Traveled to Washington, DC on September 25-26, 2017 

Good afternoon Steve,

Commissioner Morita traveled to Washington, DC to participate on a panel at the annual Public Health Congressional Briefing on September 25-26, 2017 and no honorarium was given.  

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos | Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health | Commissioner’s Office

DePaul Center, 333
